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Weekly News –18th June 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents, 

High Frequency Words have been done this week so look out for the new 
words in the children’s book bags. Could we also ask parents to check their 
children’s book bags daily as we do send things home with the children that 
need to be read by parents. We are still waiting on a few consent forms for 
Birdworld, if you are having trouble printing these off at home please let us 
know and we can give you a hard copy.  

Year 1 team. 
 

English 

In English this week we have continued to look at the Tinga Tinga Tales 
book: How the Elephant got his trunk. The children have been writing the 
story out using their own ideas making sure that they are using full stops 
capital letters and reading their work to check it makes sense. The children 
finished the week off by doing an independent piece re-telling the whole 
story. We were really pleased with the work the children produced. 

 

Maths 

In math’s this week we have been looking at money. The children have 
learnt the different coins and notes we have in our currency and the value of 
those coins/notes. The children then moved on to look at adding up different 
values of money using repeated addition making sure they are using the ‘p’ 
for pence in their number sentences. For example 10p + 10p + 10p + 10p = 
40p.  

Talking Point: How many different ways can you make 25p and 50p? 
Remember to only use the coins we have in our currency! 

Topic 

We have been continuing to look at animals and habitats this week. In 
Science the children chose an animal decided what group it was a part of 
depending on their features and then wrote some facts about that animal.  
We had an excellent visit from Zoolab and the children got to handle lots of 
interesting creatures.  

Talking Point: What creatures did you see? What facts can you remember 
about them? 

‘My first story’ creative writing competition Any budding story writers can 
find details here https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions/mfs2018/ 

Come and see Mrs Torres or Mrs Aurelius for an entry form. 
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